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The Hon’ble Minister of Communications & IT
Govt. of India

New Delhi

Respected Sir

United forum of BSNL/MTNL Executives’ Associations express
serious discontentment & resentment against non completion of Gr
‘A’ officers’ absorption in BSNL/MTNL. And strongly demands
repatriation of BSNL/MTNL Executives to DOT. Delay in
absorption process is adversely affecting the viability of
BSNL/MTNL.

With regards

Yours sincerely

MTNL Executives’ Association

Copy to: 1.Secretary, DOT New Delhi
2.CMD, MTNL, New Delhi
3.CMD, BSNL, New Delhi




